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Education and Training   

 

 Medical Degree, Jefferson Medical College, Thomas Jefferson University, Philadelphia, PA 

 Pediatric Critical Care Fellowship, Bristol-Myer’s Squibb Children’s Hospital at Robert 

Wood Johnson University Hospital, New Brunswick, NJ 

 Pediatric Residency and Internship, Goryeb Children’s Hospital, Morristown, NJ 

 Bachelor of Science Degree, Biology, University of Scranton, Scranton, PA 

 Fellow of the American Academy of Pediatrics 

 

Lori Shipsky-Truax, MD, FAAP, is the Medical Director of the Pediatric Hospitalist Program for 

Wayne Memorial Community Health Centers. She offers inpatient care for newborns and 

children at Wayne Memorial Hospital including hospital rounding, attending C-Section and high 

risk deliveries as well as Emergency Department On-call Support. 

 

 

 


